State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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BLACHART
ORI

Buchart Horn, Ine.
Snite 110

460 Tracy Way
Charjeston, WV 25311

(304) 346-1127
(800) 274-2224
Fax (304) 346-7295

Charleston, WY
Morgantown, WV
Pittsburgh, PA

October 18, 2007

West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection
Abandoned Mine Lands and Reclamation

c/o State of West Virginia Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East

Charleston, WV 25305-0130

Attn: Chuck Bowman, Buyer

Expression of Interest — Sundial (Hatfield) Refuse Piles
Requisition # DEP14137

Dear Mr. Bowman:

Buchart Horn’s ability to provide in-house permitting, design, estimating, and
construction inspection services, coupled with our extensive experience in obtaining
404/401 permits from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers will enable us to provide you
with quality and timely services for the Sundial/Hatfield Refuse Piles project in
Raleigh County.

Buchart Horn is a full-service engineering and architectural firm with offices in
Charleston and 19 other locations in the eastern United States and Germany.
Specifically, we have strong experience in environmental permitting, having
performed hundreds of similar projects throughout the eastern United States. Qur
local staff includes registered Professional Engineers and individuals with experience
in the AML program.

In accordance with the instructions outlined in your Request for Expressions of
Interest, this package contains a completed copy of the DEP AML Consultant
Confidential Qualification Questionnaire. We have also provided additional details on
our firm, recent relevant projects, and our proposed project team.

Should you have any questions concerning the information contained in this package,
please do not hesitate to contact me. We look forward to your favorable review of our
Expression of Interest and the opportunity to serve the West Virginia Department of
Environmental Protection.

Very truly yours,
BUCHART HORN, INC.

Do 0. BpK

Kenneth D. Bryant, Jr. PE, PS

Regional Manager
KDB:arf:3366




